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Yau Renzo

From: Greater London Historic Environment Record <GLHER@HistoricEngland.org.uk>
Sent: 14 April 2021 16:26
To: Yau Renzo
Subject: RE: 31 Daleham Gardens - Heritage Statement - Submission to the relevant archival 

bodies

Dear Renzo, 

 

Thank you for the report for our HER. 

 

All the best, 

Amber 

 

 

Amber Roy MA, PhD 
Historic Environment Record Officer (GLAAS) 
Regions Group: London and South East 
Historic England, 4th floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London EC4R 2YA 
Direct Dial: 02079733313  Mobile: 07385407771 
 
We have changed how GLHER enquiries are made. The new enquiry form is available via our webpages.  
 

Due to the present circumstances with Coronavirus, Historic England is suspending visitor access 
to our offices until further notice, and the organisation is shifting to home-working where possible. 
The GLHER will still be working, but at a reduced capacity, and as a result it may take us longer 
than normal to process requests, and priority searches may not be possible. 
 
For more information contact the GLHER team or see our webpage . 
 

 

 

From: Yau Renzo <RYau@lsh.co.uk>  

Sent: 14 April 2021 16:00 

To: Greater London Historic Environment Record <GLHER@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 

Cc: Reeds Robert <RReeds@lsh.co.uk> 

Subject: 31 Daleham Gardens - Heritage Statement - Submission to the relevant archival bodies 

 

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL:  do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust 

the sender and were expecting the content to be sent to you 
Dear Sir/Madam 

  

We are writing in relation to a recent planning application at 31 Daleham Gardens (Application ref: 2020/2087/P) 

involving the demolition of a fire damaged building. The application was approved by the London Borough of 

Camden on 27
th

 January 2021. 

  

As part of planning conditions, we have been kindly asked by the Council to submit the attached report to the Grater 

London HER for archiving purposes.  

  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Renzo 
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Renzo Yau BSc (Hons) MSc MRTPI  

Senior Planner - Planning & Development  

UK House 180 Oxford Street, London, W1D 1NN  

Direct: 0207 1982 156  

Office: 0207 198 2000  

Mob: 0752 617 6764  

Email: RYau@lsh.co.uk  

 

Secretary – Sarah Turner T-020 7198 2295 saturner@lsh.co.uk

      
Keep up-to-date with LSH news and updates  

  

  

Privacy Policy 
 

 
 

 
The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. Unless you are the intended recipient 
you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and then permanently delete the e-mail. Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by MIMECAST for the presence of computer viruses.  
 
Your information is being collected and processed by Lambert Smith Hampton. All information will be processed in accordance with the General Data 
Protection Regulation. Full details of how we process your information can be found on our website www.lsh.co.uk/privacy-policy. Printed copies of our 
privacy notice are available on request. If you need to discuss how your information is being processed, please contact us at privacy@lsh.co.uk  
 
Lambert Smith Hampton Group Limited's registered office is United Kingdom House, 180 Oxford Street, London, W1D 1NN. Registered in England, number 
2521225 
 

� Please consider the environment - only print this email if absolutely necessary  


